Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: recycling of paper and cardboard waste
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I would be most grateful if you would provide me, under the Freedom of Information Act, details in respect to the recycling of paper and cardboard waste contracts.

• Who is the current supplier?
Answer:

Bakers Waste 


• Are there any processing facilities or MRFs utilised within the contract if so what the names and addresses?
Granite Close, Enderby, LE19 4AE


• How is your fibre processed (baled or loose)?
Baled at Desford, Desford Lane, LE9 2BG


• Where is the end destination of the fibre?
It goes to multiple different locations


• What tonnage per year do you produce by fibre grade?
Bakers produce = again this varies but for OCC we do 20,000 tonnes approximately of which 32.08 tonne from LCC buildings 

• Start date & duration of framework/contract?
Started 2021 - 2022 and still ongoing 

• Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for this contract?
Waste Management / Cleansing Services Leicester City Council
Mark Loran – Head of Waste Services

• Are there any plans to change the existing service due to the Simpler Recycling legislation?

No plans to change 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
